Subj: NVC 121312 Colleague (former) Question: Family Literacy Funding

12/13/2012 4:17:25 P.M. Eastern Standard Time Date:

From: Imclendon@naepdc.org

## NAEPDC

## News, Views, and Clues

December 13, 2012

**Colleague (former) Question: Family Literacy Funding** 

Dear State Directors of Adult Education,

As a former State Director, I know how very busy you are. And yet, here I am asking for your assistance. I am currently working for the Barbara Bush Foundation for Family Literacy and I have been asked to collect information from each state on family literacy funding. I would appreciate it if you, or someone on your staff, would respond to the eight brief questions on this Survey Monkey link <a href="http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/6N2QYBD">http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/6N2QYBD</a> by Wednesday, December 19, 2012.

Thank you.

Becky Dyer Becky@barbarabushfoundation.com



Rebecca Dyer Program Manager

Barbara Bush Foundation for Family Literacy

PO Box 191, Limington ME 04049

207-441-9965

www.BarbaraBushFoundation.com www.mainefamilyliteracy.com

Barbara Bush Foundation is a registered DBA of the Volunteer USA Foundation, a 501(c)(3) organization. A copy of the official registration (CH23705) and financial information may be obtained from the Florida Department of Agriculture by calling toll-free 1-800-435-7352. Registration does not imply endorsement, approval or recommendation by the State.

> All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at: http://naepdc.org/news\_views\_clues/nvc\_home.html

Keep up the good work. Let me know when we can help.

## **NAEPDC**

A Natural Resource For Adult Education State Directors and their Staff Members Dr. Lennox L. McLendon, Executive Director

Imclendon@naepdc.org www.naepdc.org 202.624.5250 202.624.1497 FAX

Thursday, January 03, 2013 AOL: Dlhargrove